
 

 

 

Weekly Bulletin 
January 10th 2020 

 

It has been wonderful to see the new learning in school this week. There is an exciting term planned with, 

fairy tales, space capsules and maps exploring Meldreth through the ages appearing in school with lots of 

opportunities for ‘learning together for life’ at home too.  

Your child's curriculum map for the term should be coming home to you shortly. Please take time to read 

through the learning planned for your child and consider the suggestions for extending topic work at 

home through visits to the local library or local museums and art galleries. This guide and class weekly 

timetables can be found on your child's class page on our school website.  

Parent Consultation Evenings  

We are hosting our parents’ consultation meetings this term on Thursday 19th and Tuesday 24th 

February. This is an opportunity for you to have a progress update from your child’s teacher, and for 

teachers to provide an overview of your child in school.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Meldreth Primary School…..Learning Together for Life 

 

When is the right time to let your child take their first steps of 

independence? What age are they able to start making their way to school without you? 

At our school, staff and Governors agree that all children, up until the end of Year 4 (age 8-9) are collected 

from school by an adult. In Year 5 and 6 many parents are keen for their children to begin to develop 

some independence skills, by allowing them to walk home alone or to walk to a local 'pick up' place, 

where parents collect them and take them home from there. In these cases, we ask parents to complete a 

form giving us permission to release them from school unaccompanied by an adult. For more information, 

look at the travelling to and from school page on our website 

If you have a child due to start school in September 2020, the first application round is closing on 15th  

January.  Please check with friends that applications have been made. 

Meldreth School Library  

Reading underpins our school curriculum and is an essential skill for a successful future.   We actively 

welcome parents/carers to support their child in borrowing books to read at home, as we know that 

children who read, or are read to, frequently at home make better progress in their schooling and foster a 

love of books.    

Our Key Stage 2 library is now open after school on Fridays and can be accessed from the door by the 

Year 1 classroom.  All children use the Junior Librarian System to borrow and return books. Please feel free 

to encourage and support your child in their choice of reading material. 

Christmas Raffle -win Pantomime tickets! We have  

Raffle Tickets for two family tickets (2 adults and up to 4 children) on Friday 24 January at 7.30 pm are 

£1 each and are on sale now from the school office. The draw will take place on Friday January 17th 

2020. 

 

Certificate Winners 
 

Headteacher Award winners…, Oliver Y, Jonathan T, Rennie F, Callum H, , 

Jacob I, Jamie D and Isabella C. 

Olympic Values Trophy winners… Rhys P, Chloe V, Willow W, Amelia B, 

 Evie M, Rory O and Leo H . 

https://meldreth.eschools.co.uk/web/travelling_to_and_from_school/159482/cHJldmlld3x8MjAyMC0wMS0wOCAyMDoxNjoxMw%3D%3D


 

 

 

 

Meldreth Primary School…..Learning Together for Life 

 

Star Writers…. Amelie , Lucia MR, Charlee F, Ralph O, Harry P, Joseph J and Louis 

M. 

 
 

Attendance this week is 97.98%       this year it is 95.5% 

 

Next Week at School 
 

All clubs begin this week.  

See our new clubs list on our website.  

Friday 17th PTA Film Night 

 

 

 

http://www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk/web/extra_curricular_clubs_and_activities/137720


 

 

 

 

Meldreth Primary School…..Learning Together for Life 

 

Coming soon

 

Friday 7th February Year 4 Bikeability 

Friday 7th February PTA Discos 

Friday 14th February – Kite Class Valentine’s Day themed cake sale 

 

 


